
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families and Students,  

As a result of the recent national lockdown the government is providing further 
ICT support to families that require additional mobile internet data. 

For us to support you with making an application to receive further data we will 
require three pieces of information. 

• The full name of the account holder 

• The mobile phone number associated with the account to have further 
internet data added. 

• The name of network provider of this account (Eg. Three, Vodafone) 

A secure online survey has been made available for you to complete in order to 
provide the academy with the necessary information so we can make the 
application on your behalf. Please use the link below to access the survey. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gwIOXDTtvU-
BwQKAxs9n_uY8plWYuqNNsQOvi0QLyYtUOEdZMVBZQUVWS05URDZLMkNRTzJK
Tk41MC4u 

More information can be found on the following website: 

https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/about-increasing-mobile-data 

If you have any questions or require further assistance please do not hesitate to 
contact me via email at the following address:  

erowberry@hwga.org.uk 

Kind regards,  

Mr Rowberry 
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